
From: Jerry Johnson   
Sent: March-28-14 5:13 PM 
To: Janet Sakauye 
Subject: RE: EB-2014-0039 Enbridge Gas Distribution Inc - QRAM Decision and Order 
 
Hello Janet: I suppose you are the spokes person that takes all the heat and grief from us, the consumer. 
Please forgive my anger but from what I read in the attachment of legalese, I see very little information 
short of hot air. Not from you, but from corporate. 
 
I agree that we had an exceptional cold winter and yes, we did go through an extra amount of natural 
gas. If we ( Ontario) had to buy more fuel to heat our homes, that’s agreed to and for us to be charged 
more for the same cubic foot? Ok, maybe for a month or so until things balance out. I tried to read 
through to see if this was a short lived 40% hike or is the price hike indefinite? Typically when prices rise 
they do not go down. I would love to be a fly on the walls of the boardrooms and call some of these 
executives out. It’s a well known fact that our gasoline prices are hiked because many have said, “they 
do it because they can”. The same goes for government cost over runs 
In essence we, the consumer, get ripped off again. It certainly looks like the energy sector is living off the 
backs of the consumer. Pump prices, hydro electric prices and now natural gas prices. 
How permanent is this 40% price hike? The profit alone from each month of increased consumption 
should have provided enough funds to buy more fuel. $400 per year multiplied by the amount of users is 
a crime.  
 
Jerry Johnson 
Home owner 
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